
Summer greetings from SPELTA! 

Dear SPELTA members, colleagues and 

friends,  

 

We are glad to invite you to the final SPELTA event of this academic year  
 

SPELTA Midsummer Session 
will take place on July 16, 2015  

from 3 p.m. to 6 p.m. 

Venue: 15, Fontanka Emb.,  

RChHU (Russian Christian Academy for Humanities), Room 406 

 

03:00 – 03:10 p.m. Greetings 

03:10 – 03:30 p.m. Manchester is different. IATEFL 2015 and beyond, Tatiana 

Ivanova, Herzen University 
03:30 – 03:50 p.m. A Glimpse of Shrewsbury, Yulia Geller 

03:50 – 04:10 p.m. Bakhtin as Praxis Across the World: Stockholm conference 

feedback, Yulia Sergaeva, Herzen University 

04:10 – 04:30 p.m. Coffee Break 

04:30 – 04:50 p.m. Conference AESLA 2015, Madrid: What's New in CLIL Research 

in Spain vs. in Russia? Elena Vdovina (SPbSPU) 

04:50 – 05:10 p.m. Simulations as a Way of Teaching the Four EL Communicative 

Skills at Oklahoma State University, Olga Muranova, Oklahoma 

State University 

 05:10 – 05:30 p.m. Book Adaptation, Alina Chitiova, St. Petersburg State Un-ty 

05:30 – 05:50 p.m. Transforming Inspiration into Aspiration: Outcomes of the NATE 

Conference 2015 in Ekaterinburg, Anna Rodicheva, SPbTEU 

05:50 – 6:30 p.m. Tea /Coffee/Wine  

06:30 p.m. A Visit to Faberge Museum and other options 

 

Kindest wishes,  

SPELTA Board 

 


